September 25, 2006

Dear Physician:

Cold and flu season is rapidly approaching and the Hamilton County General Health District is working to educate the community about the importance of practicing healthy hygiene habits such as covering your cough and washing your hands.

As a medical professional, you know that covering our coughs and washing our hands are two of the simplest things we can all do to prevent the spread of pathogens that make us and others sick.  These healthy habits are not only effective at preventing common illnesses such as colds and flu, but they will also be key if our community is faced with a new strain of influenza virus; possibly one that causes a global influenza pandemic.

Though it does not appear that we will be facing a pandemic caused by avian influenza during the upcoming flu season, it is important to begin educating our community now about the importance of practicing these healthy habits. It is a widely accepted fact that once an influenza pandemic does occur, it will be sometime before an effective vaccine can be produced and distributed.  During this time, healthy hygiene habits could prove vital in reducing the number of illnesses and deaths in our community. 

To help in this effort, the Hamilton County General Health District has provided the enclosed Cover Your Cough posters for display in your medical office.  The posters can be used in bathrooms, exam rooms and lobbies as a teaching tool to help you remind patients and staff to practice these habits in their daily lives. Additional posters are available on the Health District’s pandemic influenza Web site, www.hamiltoncountyhealth.org/pandemicinfluenza.
I hope you will be able to put these materials to good use in your medical office.  Taking the time now to educate county residents about these healthy habits will better prepare our community to face an influenza pandemic in the future, and it will help reduce the incidence of common colds and flu this fall and winter.
More information about seasonal influenza will be coming to your office soon from the Greater Cincinnati Flu Collaborative, including information about the 931-SHOT Flu Shot Locator. Should you need to refer your patients elsewhere for flu vaccine, 931-SHOT can be accessed by phone, or the Web at www.931shot.org, to help them find a convenient flu shot location. 
Thank you for being our partner in this effort to educate our community about the importance of healthy hygiene habits.  Should you have questions or need additional information, please contact our nursing division at (513) 946-7882. 
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Tim Ingram
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